Town of Seymour Recessed Meeting from March 3, 2015 March 10, 2015



First Selectman Kurt Miller called the recessed meeting back to order at 6:50 P.M. on March 10, 2015.

He turned the meeting over to the moderator, Patrick Lombardi.

Town Clerk, Susan DeBarber read the notice of the meeting as follows:

Town of Seymour Notice of Special Town Meeting Tuesday, March 3, 2015 at 6:45 PM Norma Drummer Room/ - Seymour Town Hall

A special Town meeting of the electors and citizens qualified to vote in Town meetings of the Town of Seymour, Connecticut will be held at the Seymour Town Hall at 1 First Street in Seymour, Connecticut in the Norma Drummer Room on the 3rd day of March, 2015 at 6:45 P.M. for the purpose of discussing and voting on the following item:

An emergency transfer for snow materials and overtime in the amount of \$131,076.96.

Dated at Seymour, Connecticut on this 18th day of February, 2015.

By,

W. Kurt Miller, First Selectman

The Town Clerk counted ten electors present; therefore the moderator referred the action of the said transfer to the Board of Selectmen.

The meeting adjourned at 6:55 P.M.

Susan DeBarber, Town Clerk